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Dear Madam,

With regard to the  letter asking for submission of  comments to the Draft Risk Profiles and Draft Risk Management Evaluations for chemicals (PFOS, Chlordecone, HBB,  Lindane,  PentaBDE) proposed for listing in the Annexes to the Stockholm Convention  prepared by the Persistent Organic Pollutants Review Committee (POPRC), we would like to inform you about following: 

In our capacity of the National Focal Point to the Stockholm Convention, we have reviewed the Draft documents particularly those which are of great concern in the Republic of Macedonia (Lindane, ά- Hexachlorciclohexane, β-, Hexachlorciclohexane and δ- Hexachlorciclohexane). Taking into account that the  Republic of Macedonia is dealing with a serious problem with obsolete stockpiles of Lindane, ά- Hexachlorciclohexane, β-, Hexachlorciclohexane and δ- Hexachlorciclohexane, we have sent a comprehensive information to the POPs Review Committee regarding the situation with these chemicals in our country expecting this data to be included in the Draft risk profile for Lindane. This approach does not mean that we reject this document, quite contrary, we fully support it. However, at this moment we do not have any additional comments regarding this matter. 

With regard to other chemicals, there is no available data at this moment in our country, that would be useful for giving any substantial comment on the related Draft documents for  PFOS, Chlordecone, HBB and PentaBDE.  

Sincerally, Teodora O. Grncarovska, National Focal Point for the Stockholm Convention
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